
                                                                                                     
 

The New ‘Forest of Dean Community Hospital’ 
replacing Dilke Memorial and Lydney District Hospital 

will be opening in the Spring 
 

 

Gloucestershire Health and Care are reaching out to Forest of Dean communities, schools, 

colleges, groups and organisations who may be interested in helping us design and produce 

artwork that reflects the history, flora and fauna of the FoD. 

One of the projects we are looking for some help with is a vinyl mural of a sturdy oak tree, 

surrounded by the beautiful animals and flora of the FoD, for the Children and Young People’s 

area. A concept drawing in what will be the new Children and Young peoples’ reception area 

is shown below to give you an idea. 

 

   

 

 

 

 

We are looking for lots of colourful drawings or paintings of Forest animals, insects, flowers, 

trees and plants which can then be printed onto vinyl wall stickers to create a vibrant mural. 

Whether it’s a sly fox, busy bee or ladybird sitting on an oak leaf we would love to include 

your art work. 

You can paint or draw it, just make sure to use lots of colour and that it’s on a flat piece of 

paper so it can be printed. Please hand it in to your class teacher by Friday 22nd March 
with your name clearly written on the back of your drawing. We will be holding a tea party 

in June to celebrate the opening of the new hospital and anyone who has been involved in 

the art projects will be invited to join us. 

Anita Pope – Locality Inclusion Lead   Telephone: 07816 062712  Email: anita.pope@ghc.nhs.uk     
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